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During the TWU-Linfox EA bargain in 2023-24, TWU members fought hard to win an
additional 1% pay increase through a Productivity Training Increase. This increase is to
apply on or after the first pay increase due on 1 July 2025. 

HOW DO I QUALIFY?

YOU’RE ENTITLED TO A 
1% PAY INCREASE

To qualify, TWU members must complete an online training course through the TWU’s
website, which is provided to financial members free of charge. 

After you successfully complete the training course, you will automatically qualify for the
additional 1% increase in pay.

What if I’m not a TWU member?
Non-members would need to cover the cost of the training themselves or join the TWU as financial
member to access it for free (if you join before 1st April).

To find out more, read the FAQ here

If you have any questions, please contact your local TWU delegate, union organiser or
your Union branch for more information.

NEXT STEPS

@TWUAUS

If you're not a member, you can still access the online training course for
free by joining today. Scan the QR code or click here to join now.

YOU MUST BE A TWU FINANCIAL MEMBER 
TO ACCESS THE TRAINING FOR FREE

(or go to twuaus.com/pt-faq)

https://www.twu.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/1.-FAQ-NSW-25-Feb.pdf
https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://twuaus.com/JoinNow
https://www.twu.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/1.-FAQ-NSW-25-Feb.pdf

